
CB 2022-260 

Case 019-22:  3031 N. Arizona Ave. - A request to voluntarily annex property into the City of 

Joplin. - Director of Public Works 

Keegan Stanton, 602 S. Main St., Joplin, MO, this is the second request for the voluntary  

annexations from the Director of Public Works. This property is in Jasper County just off to east  

of Main Street, more near Minnesota Ave, but does have an address of 3031 N. Arizona Ave.  

and is contiguous with the city on the east property line and is approximately five acres.  

 

Ms. Phillips stated she was surprised to see this case on the agenda, and do we have other  

agreements with other property owners in this addition? 

 

Mr. Stanton stated to his knowledge no.  

 

Ms. Brueckner-Sears asked if there were any other questions? There were not. There was not  

anyone to speak in favor or in opposition to this case. 

 

MR. EASTMAN MOVED, SECONDED BY MS. WARREN THAT CASE 019-22 BE 

FORWARDED TO THE CITY COUNCIL WITH THE RECOMMENDATION FOR 

APPROVAL. MOTION CARRIED WITH MS. BRUECKNER-SEARS, MR. EASTMAN, 

MR. MCCULLOUGH, MS. STEELE, MR. KIMBLE, MS. WARREN, AND MS. PHILLIPS 

“AYE” (7 IN FAVOR, 0 NAYS) 
 


